
   
     

 
 

 
 

 

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Cc: info@copyrightalliance.org 
Subject: Intellectual property and copyright 
Date: Tuesday, March 23, 2010 6:07:04 PM 

Greetings, 

I am a photographer and sculptor in Boston, Massachusetts. 

It is imperative that the intellectual property I create be legally protected and belong 
to me 
automatically upon creation, and that I retain the copyright to that work unless I 
choose to sell 
or otherwise reassign that ownership. 

Please help the American artistic community by supporting us through supportive 
legislation. 

Regards, 

Russ Scheipman 
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